
Pebble Beach Villas 
PBV UNIT INSURANCE DISCOUNT 

 

5/20/2024    

 

DEAR OWNERS, 

 

All Owners are to be reminded that when PBV recently signed the roofing agreements the  

Association obtained discount pricing for individual Unit insurance wind mitigation. To 

 receive this insurance discount, a Unit-Owner must agree to a Unit inspection for the  

cost of $50 and will receive a written report.  

 

The inspections will be done on completion of the roofing and the Association will  

provide access to the inspector on a scheduled basis. 

 

Approvement of the inspection and the $50 payment must be sent to Ellliott Merrill,  

attn: Paola, and must be  received by June 30th or the discount will expire. 

 

KEVIN 

 

 


